Steve Harding

From: Steve Marding

Sent: Wednesday, March 01, 2017 8:23 AM

To: 16548

Subject: FW: Kettle Cove information

Attachments: Crescent Beach Information 2-14-2017.pdf; Kettle Cove jpg

From: Jim Huebener [mailto:jhuebener56@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2017 2:10 PM

To: Steve Harding <sharding@sebagotechnics.com>

Cc: Ben Perry <bperry1984@yahoo.com>; Cralg Garland <deermasta.cg@gmail.com>; Dan Harriman
<danharriman@hotmail.com>; Ed Perry <eoperry@hotmail.com>; Ernie & Sam Tweedie <etweedie@maine.rr.com>;
Frank Strout <frankstrout@maine.rr.com>; Gary Cummings <barcummings@gmail.com>; Jodie jordan
<farmer@alewivesbrookfarm.com>; Larry Lydon <lelydon@maine.rr.com>; Nate Perry <nate8959@yahoo.com>; Paul
Fischer <paulobstar@aol.com>; Stuart Jones <sjones3283 @yahoo.com>; Tucker Jordan
<tucker@mainelobsterboys.com>

Subject: Kettle Cove information

Steve,
At last night's meeting of the Cape Fishermen's Alliance meeting, we felt it was important that you have some

old photos and correspondence we obtained about Kettle Cove and Crescent Beach, They may be of use to the
Harbor Commission.

Regards,
Jim Huebener



